
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/23/2013 12:47:05 PM 
To: Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul 

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Decision on BV 

FYI. Looks like we will be transitioning out immediately. 

From: Shim, Gun 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 11:29 AM 
To: Bell, Des 
Cc: Conway, John; Livingston, Randy; Jones, Michael L (Pwr Gen); Stavropoulos, Nickolas; Cherry, 
Brian K; Meko, Michael 
Subject: Decision on BV 

Des, 

Mike Meko followed up with John Conway and Mike Jones for Randy this morning. We have 
agreed to transition off of BV and put them on "hold" status in our system. The "hold" status 
will require a due diligence review (starting with Sourcing Director and myself) if someone in 
the company wants to use them in the future. 

Plans for current work: 

Helms U3 lamination inspection -

This work is completed and the PO will be closed once we ensure all payments have been 
completed 

Kern lead and asbestos abatement inspection -
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We are at a good transition point where any additional work can be sourced to an alternate 
supplier 

Kern fatality root cause investigation-

They started this work October last year and they are completing their work in one to two 
weeks. We will have them complete the work then will close out this PO. 

We will be contacting BV this afternoon with the above information. Please let me know if 
you have any concerns and/or require additional information. 

Gun 
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